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Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River 
watershed.

The Buffalo River is a national treasure, as indicated by its status as a National 
River. Experience tells us that waste from large hog operations such as the one for 
which permit is sought cannot be safely and reliably contained. It’s simply not been 
possible. 

Please save this precious resource and the economic benefit it brings to the State of 
Arkansas.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Marjorie J. Van Buren
mjvanburen@cox.net
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